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The Hinsdale School District announces the upcoming school election to be held on May 8, 2018.  One trustee position is up for election – this is a three year term.  This seat is currently held by Ky Idler.  

To file for a seat on the Hinsdale School Board, contact Ernest Marinko, District Clerk for candidate forms.  The deadline to file is March 29, 2018.

